
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 

Monday, August 15, 2016 at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Present:  Chairperson Ray Egbert, Wayne Doran, Cheryl Filler, Laura Simon, Barbara Sargent  

 

1. Dr. Sargent provided an update on teacher assignments, open positions, and class sizes for 2016-17. 

2. The committee discussed the substitute pay for Paraprofessionals.  A recommendation will be 

presented at the August 30
th

 Board meeting. 

3. Dr. Sargent provided updates on personnel issues and Grievances. 

4. The committee discussed Team and Grade Level Leader responsibilities. 
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